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STATEMENT FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 11th, 2021 

County of Renfrew Confirms COVID-19 Related Death 

Pembroke:  The County of Renfrew regrets to advise the community that a resident at Miramichi 

Lodge has died related to COVID-19.  We extend our condolences to the family of this resident as 

well as all the residents and staff at the Home. 

No further information can be provided out of respect for the family. 
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